
From: The Surnow Company 
320 Martin Street 
Birmingham, MI 
December 19, 2024 

To: Alisa Emanuel 
City Clerk 
Lathrup Village City Hall 
27400 Southfield Road 
Lathrup Village, MI 48076 

Subject: Request to Appeal the Decision of the Lathrup Village Historic District Commission 
Regarding the Site Plan for 27700 Southfield Road 

Dear Ms. Emanuel, 

I am writing to formally request an appeal of the decision made by the Lathrup Village Historic 
District Commission to not approve the site plan for 27700 Southfield Road. As per the 
guidelines, I am submitting this written request on official letterhead for your records. 

I respectfully ask that this appeal be placed on the agenda for consideration at the upcoming City 
Council meeting scheduled for January 27th at 7:30 PM. I am prepared to provide additional 
documentation and present my case during this meeting as needed. 

Please feel free to contact me at Sam@Surnow.com if you require any further information or 
materials prior to the meeting. I appreciate your assistance in this matter and look forward to the 
opportunity to address the City Council. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this request. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Sam Surnow 
President  
The Surnow Company 
Sam@surnow.com 
 


